Dear Loyal Supporters,

After almost 15 years of service to the veterans of St. Johns County, we have closed business and merged with the Veterans Council. The Veterans Council is the first stop for a veteran in need. As the primary point of contact, their ability to provide more services will be enhanced by our merger. Our board members unanimously agreed that we did not need to compete to provide assistance. It is the consensus that together we should be able to assist even more of our veterans.

George will continue to loan out durable medical equipment- walkers, roll-a-lators, manual & power wheelchairs, potty chairs, shower chairs, etc. In this way, we continue to support our veterans and the Vets Council. Any financial help you would like to make, please make checks to:

St. Johns Veterans Council PO Box 2117 St. Augustine, FL 32085-2117 For questions: Call Vets Service Office (904) 209-6160

The needs of our veterans increase daily! The Vets 4 Vets board would like to thank you for all your support over the years. We encourage you to continue your support of our veterans through the Vets Council. I, we, thank you for all the years of your generosity and trust. Together we put a smile on many of the faces of our veterans. Our appreciation of you is without enough words. God bless you!

Sincerely,

George E. McCrea, President

Seone & Mr Cha

Cheryl Williams, Secretary/Treasurer